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FDOT to Host University Boulevard Construction Open House  

 
Duval – The Florida Department of Transportation will host a construction open house to 

preview upcoming intersection improvements along University Boulevard from Bartram Drive 

East to Cesery Boulevard. 

 

The open house will take place Thursday, November 8 at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, 5616 

Atlantic Boulevard, Jacksonville, Florida, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  

 

The project includes removing and replacing the top layers of asphalt on the roadway, traffic 

signal upgrades, roadway lighting, drainage improvements, sidewalk repairs, new highway 

signage, the realignment of Lawrence Place and water service upgrades. In addition to these 

improvements, FDOT is also constructing an additional right turn lane on northbound University 

Boulevard to eastbound Atlantic Boulevard and an additional left turn lane westbound Atlantic 

Boulevard to southbound University Boulevard. 

 

Florida Safety Contractors, Inc. will complete this $2.8 million improvement project in summer 

2019, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.   

 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status. For more information, contact FDOT toll-free at 800-749-2967.   

 

 


